
 

 

My time at TG 

 

My time at TG has been amazing. I have made many funny memories 

and good friends. 

One of my funniest memories at TG (there have been lots) was in 

Year 4 when all of my friends were walking around the bench as if we 

were on the catwalk! 

One of my most embarrassing moments was when we had a supply 

teacher and because I was swinging on my chair he gave me a stool 

instead then Mrs Shearn made a whole speech about it and during 

that speech I fell off the stool. 

Another special memory is when we went to Spernal for the 

weekend. We played a game called popcorn and we had to get the 

balls off the parachute. I got a splinter, then a blister and it was very 

painful. And, just a reminder, NEVER go in a tent with Ella - SHE 

SNORES! 

My time at TG has been amazing, I also want say thank you to all the 

teachers who have helped me through the years, even with all of my 

chattering. 

This has been an incredible journey! 

                                                      

 

 

 

 

 


